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Ancestral remains repatriated and 
reburied in quiet ceremony  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Tsothorhkó:wa/January 2020) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to inform the community that the MCK 
and the Musée Archaeologies de Roussillon in La Prairie, owned by the 
MRC de Roussillon, have reached a Transfer Agreement to repatriate 
prehistoric ancestral remains to Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Faithkeepers and MCK representatives arrived at the museum earlier 
today to ensure that the proper words were spoken before transporting 
the remains back to Kahnawà:ke. This was followed by a simple, quiet, 
and respectful burial. 
 
The lot across from the MCK main offices was secured, as there is 
already an acknowledged graveyard site within the lot. 
 
It was decided that any prehistoric ancestral remains that are returned to 
the community in the future will also be buried at this location. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Ross 
Montour 
ross.montour@mck.ca 
 

Contact on behalf 
of the Roussillon: 
Mélanie Cloutier 
Coordonnatrice aux 
communications 
450-638-1221, poste 
330 
m.cloutier@mrcroussillon.qc.ca 
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of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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